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Nativity 
This week we held our Nativity Performances in school.  
 
On Tuesday, our Preschool Children took to the stage (well not quite on the 

stage) to perform in front of our record turnout of parents and family audience ever for 
a Preschool Nativity! We are glad you enjoyed the performance. The children were 
amazing! Thank you for your support. 
A huge thank you and well done to our Preschool Team! 
 
On Thursday, and by popular demand for seats, our Reception and Key Stage 1 Infant children took to the stage to perform their 
Nativity, not once but twice on the same day! What a performance it was too! Well done to all the children. A huge thank you and 
well done to our Reception staff team and Key Stage 1 staff team togetherness.  
 
Christmas Fair 
Our PTFA Christmas Fair was a school community success. 
It was wonderful to see so many of our local community. With our PTFA and staff volunteers, we managed to make just over 
£1,000 profit.    
 
A huge well done for our team of children helpers, you did a elf-tastic job! Integrity awards for all of you! 
Due to the funds being raised we are now starting to build a very good selection of Phonics books which are being used in school, 
and now starting to go home. Please take care of the books you have generously helped to purchase. 
 
Health & Safety 
Fire drill and Lockdown procedures.  
We regularly have fire drills at school so the children and staff can feel safe and reassured what to do and where to go if they hear 
the alarm. This alarm the children are used to hearing because currently we test it at 3pm each Friday. 
Lockdown (5+ bells) procedure is to re-enter the school, if outside, and return to their classroom. The children have been told  
reasons such as: lightning, hail stones, a serious accident outside on the playground, smoke drifting across the school, a loose dog.  
 
Christmas Story Service in church 
Our Key Stage 2 Juniors will be performing their Christmas Story service in church on  
Thursday 14th December from 10am. We look forward to welcoming parents and family members.  
 
 
REMEMBER: Tuesday 2nd January 2024 is an INSET day 
 
Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page. 

  
Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe.  
Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

Edition No.238 

 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  
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The PTFA have 2 tickets to Lukas Graham at Rock City on 17th March 2024 up for grabs! Please let the office know your 
'sealed bid' by 9am Thursday 14th December and the winner will be notified on Friday 15th December! 

My Child's Art Xmas - order deadline for guaranteed Xmas delivery is 14th December  



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 

For the past two weeks the children in our Year 1 class have 
been learning an important life skill… cooking using kitchen 

tools. We’ve chopped, peeled, mashed and mixed to create                  
carrot cupcakes and a sausage casserole. We hope the children 
have enjoyed it and we look forward to our cooking class next 

week from Cook Stars.  

  

https://www.cookstars.co.uk/cooking-classes/bingham-to-hykeham?fbclid=IwAR1pKmNOFr3eRDr6-_D8Q_nB18RIC13_8ZMSErRpTO_0vrBdmIzu0crJZYY


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are you doing to prepare for 

Christmas? 

We are super proud of you, Eden! 
Well done for earning your level 
3 in gymnastics! Keep shining 

Princess.  

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Next week’s 

Theme: 

Nancy has been working really hard in Jiu Jitsu recently,                                   
particularly on her take downs & choke holds. Her effort has been 

recognised by her receiving her first promotional stripe on her 
belt. We are very proud of how attentively Nancy listens to her     

instructor & then gives her all when sparring.  

 
 
 

We are so 
proud of Reis 
(Year 1) for 
completing 
his Stage 4 

at Gymnastics. He has done amazingly well in a 
short amount of time and has worked so hard                   

perfecting his technique. Well done Reis!!   

Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

What has your Elf 
been up to? Please 

send your photos to 
newsletter@st-

peters.notts.sch.uk 

Some of the staff 
(past and present) 
had an enjoyable 
evening of wreath 

making.  
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